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Traffic Alert: Nighttime Lane Closure on Main Road  
 
A nighttime lane closure on Main Road near Savannah Highway will take place Monday, September 19 from 7 p.m. until 6:30 
a.m. Charleston County Stormwater crews will close the right northbound lane on Main Road for utility work in preparation for the 
Main Road Drainage Improvement Project.  
 
Details: 

• Crews will be on site to direct traffic. 
• All work is weather dependent.  
• Drivers are asked to use caution while driving through the designated area.   

The Main Road Drainage Improvement Project will include the installation of drainage piping under the road to reduce 
flooding on Main Road. For more information, please call Charleston County Public Works at 843-202-7600 or email 
roads@charlestoncounty.org. 

----------- 
 

For information on Charleston County Government news and services visit www.charlestoncounty.org. 
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